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PR#064-23 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Prime Minister Departs for Annual Meeting of Boards of 
Governors of the IDB 

 
Belmopan, March 14, 2023.  
 
 

The Office of the Prime Minister informs that Prime Minister Hon. John 

Briceño departed the country today, enroute to Panama City, Panama, to 

attend the Annual Meeting of the Boards of Governors of the IDB and IDB 

Invest.  

 

The Prime Minister will return to the country on Tuesday, 21st March 2023. 

During his absence, Hon. Cordel Hyde, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister 

of Natural Resources, Petroleum & Mining, will hold over. 

 
Ends 
 

 


